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Dear sir, 

MIID E-NEWSLETTER 2021: PROPOSED COLLABORATION FOR CONTENT SHARING 

With reference to the above matter, we are writing to inform that MIID is interested to invite Aoyama Design Forum to share 
your contents in our MIID E-Newsletter 2021. The MIID E-Newsletter was established to inform designers on MIID activities, 
and an array of design-related knowledge such as interviewing interior design professionals, award- winning projects, and 
views from interior design academicians and students. 

As the sole national body representing the Interior Design profession of the nation, MIID continuously strives for excellence in 
design from all angles. We find your articles on design spaces, ideas, and products to be interesting; hence we would like to 
propose to share your contents with our readers. 
Below are the suggested areas of collaboration: 

1) Content

Contents can be in the form of write-ups (inclusive of high res photos) on furniture, material selection, colours, design spaces,
renowned or upcoming designers, design ideas & products, design technologies, travel & living or award-winning projects.

2) Sharing Platforms

MIID will share your content through our Newsletter which is then shared with readers via emails, website, and social media
(Facebook & Instagram)

3) Intellectual Property

MIID ensures that nothing affects or alter the ownership of any intellectual property shared with the institute.

Should you be agreeable, we appreciate if you could return to MIID this acknowledged letter. Please do not hesitate to contact 
us at ifran_secretariat@miid.org.my for further queries. We look forward to your positive feedback. 

Best regards, 

IDr Patrick Chin Yoon Seong 
MIID Communication Chairman 
MIID Council 2020-2022 

I/we (name of company) hereby agree and confirm to share our contents as outlined 
in this letter for MIID E-Newsletter 2021 

 Signature  Date 

 Name  Company stamp 

Yoshiyuk Okada

NPO ADF

March 3rd, 2021
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